INSTITUTE FOR WORKFORCE INNOVATION

















April 10, 2017

City of Gainesville Mr. Ed Gable PO Box 490 Station 42 Gainesville, FL 32627-0490

Dear Mr. Gable-

I hope this letter finds you doing well. As outlined in the July 19, 2016 agreement between the City of Gainesville and the Institute for Workforce Innovation (IWI), IWI has pledged to contribute up to \$120,000 for the cost of construction/renovation work on the Dr. Banks & Dr. Cosby Youth Empowerment Center. The \$120,000 pledge will be comprised of labor provided by Project YouthBuild students, donated materials and in-kind services provided by trades professionals, along with cash payments.

We look forward to beginning work on this important project.

Thank you,

Jonathan Leslie Executive Director

CC: IWI Board President